From: Steph

To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Defund the police and sheriff
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 12:00:14 PM

This is a comment for the Board of Supervisors. I would like the budget adjusted so that less
money is dedicated to the various Lake county law enforcement agencies, and more to mental
health, food and addiction services in the county. The police are a violent force and need to be
defunded. We can not trust them with the lives in our community. Thank you~Steph Lucas

DEFUND THE POLICE
Nautilus Ridge Farm
Cut flowers and cute goats in Lake county


mailto:nautilusridgefarm@gmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@lakecountyca.gov

